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To: All Public Members, New Jersey Human Relations Council 

 

Re: Election of Officers, September 2012 

 

Dear Colleague: 

 

As provided in the New Jersey Human relations Council bylaws, the election of new officers will 

take place on September 19, 2012 at the next Council meeting, which will be held at 10:00 a.m. at the 

Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex, in Trenton, New Jersey.  Legislation approved and signed by the 

Governor, modifies the governance of the Council by making public members and representatives from 

the county human relations commissions eligible to run for chair and vice-chair.  In addition, the bill states 

that any other officer (i.e. secretary and treasurer) would be elected from among all Council members in th 

election of officers.  

 

Self-nomination forms accompany this letter.  If you are a public member or a representative from 

a county human relations commission, please use the enclosed form to nominate yourself for any of the 

four executive posts.  All other members can nominate themselves for secretary and treasurer only.  

Members interested in running for office should return the self-nomination form, resume and a candidacy 

statement by August 10, 2012.  Please see the form for complete instructions.  The Council’s Nominating 

Committee will review all self-nomination forms, resumes, and candidacy statements that are received by 

August 12 and ensure that copies are mailed to all Council members.  

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (609) 292-9021.  Thank you for your cooperation and 

prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Hester Agudosi, Deputy Attorney General 

Chief, Prosecutor’s Supervision & Coordination Bureau 
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